December 6, 2009

To:  Young Adults of Western Yearly Meeting

From:  Clerk of Executive Committee

Please accept this as receipt of you letter to “The People of Western Yearly Meeting” submitted to the Executive Committee on December 5, 2009.  I want you to understand the impact of this letter and know that we have taken this very seriously.  The Executive Committee appreciates the time and effort to put this together and the courage to bring it to us.  Our hope is to mirror that courage as we try to move forward together.

In Christ

Timothy Hagmaier, Clerk of Executive Committee 

